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2019 Housing Tax Credit Program 

Revised Deadline for 2019 State Housing Tax Credit Applications 

July 27, 2018 

 

 

WHEDA had intended to have a December 14, 2018 deadline for 2019 4% federal & state housing tax 
credit applications.  Due to some limitations within our on-line tax credit application (LOLA), applicants 
will not be able to begin working on 2019 4% applications until January 4th, 2019.   

Therefore, the 2019 4% application will be available within LOLA on Friday, January 4th, 2019 – the 
deadline for 2019 4% federal & state housing tax credit applications will now be 5:00 PM on Friday, 
January 18th, 2019.   

This change will not impact the expected mid- to late-October 2018 availability of LOLA (or the 
December 14th, 2018 application deadline) for 2019 9% applications, nor will it change the nearly year-
round application window for 4% federal housing tax credit applications that do not include a request 
for state housing tax credits. 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact David Ginger, Commercial Lending Product Manager, at 
david.ginger@wheda.com or 414.227.2296. 
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